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Dear futsal players and fellow students,                                       
 
In May of 2018 the next edition of the International University Totelos Tournament will take place in 
Eindhoven, The Netherlands. Like previous years, this will be a 3-day event filled with futsal, fun 
activities and parties. This year’s edition will take place from May 10th - May 12th.  
 
What do we have to offer? 
We want to ensure this tournament is organized and lead in the best way possible, so these 3 days 
will be all about futsal and having fun (in whichever order you prefer). We will do so by offering the 
following: 
 
• The tournament is intended for futsal in a way that is enjoyable for everyone. The tournament will 

be set up in a way that makes your team advance into a new part of the schedule each day, based 
on your performance. This should lead to your team ending exactly where they belong after 3 
days. It also ensures your team playing towards a level similar to theirs, providing a lot of close 
and exciting matches, especially towards the end of the tournament. 

• In compliance with this, we also strive to make sure that every team will play an equal number of 
matches, whether they come in first or last. 

• Fair play is important to us, which is why we use official referees from the Dutch Futsal 
Association and will be very strict when it comes to Fair Play. 

 
More than futsal: 
• We offer sleeping places within the sports-hall and outside the I.U.T.T. camping (beds are not 

included, so you have to bring your own sleeping stuff/tent). 
• We have great accommodations; 3 fully indoor futsal pitches. All in the same sports-center. For 

teams with a history at I.U.T.T.: We will be playing at the sport center for three days. 
• Breakfast, Lunch and Dinner are included and provided by the organization. 
• Parties!!! The center of Eindhoven is a great place for going out, as it provides a lot of bars close 

to each other.  

Subscription 
This year we will have room for approximately 32 male teams and 12 female teams from Universities 
all over Europe. Subscription to the IUTT 2018 can be done by sending the participation form by e-
mail to: contact@iutt.nl. When you have registered your team for I.U.T.T., you will receive a 
confirmation of your registration as soon as possible. In order to subscribe your team needs a 
minimum of 7 players. The costs for each participating team member will be €15,- per day.  

Take a look at the website:  http://www.iutt.nl and don’t forget to like the I.U.T.T. Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/totelosiutt/.  

If you have any questions, you can send an email to contact@iutt.nl. We advise you to reply quickly, 
because participation to I.U.T.T. 2017 occurs according to the order in which we receive the 
registrations. 


